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TO:  CEA Review Committee 
 

FROM:  Jeff Plasschaert 
 

DATE:  March 10th, 2025 
 

RE: Request to Purchase Weidemann Triple V 375 
 
 

Reid Golf Course is requesting to purchase a Weidemann Triple V 375 with remaining budgeted CEA 
funds in the amount of $23,979. 
 
In Reid Golf Course’s 2025 budget, $117,451 was budgeted for the replacement of unit 631, a Jacobsen 
fairway mower in like kind.  Reid staff determined a smaller mower would be more economical for 
operations over the life of the mower and chose to replace the fairway unit with a purchase price of 
$68,509.96.  
 
The Triple V will allow Reid staff to improve playing conditions keeping up with increased golfer demands 
and to begin implementing aspects of Reid’s Master Plan of golf course improvements.  This would be an 
additional piece of Reid’s CEA equipment fleet with a 12 year life.  
 
No additional funds are being requested for this purchase, the purchase would be made with remaining 
budgeted funds of $48,491.04. 

 
Please contact me at 832-5927 or at Jeff.Plasschaert@appletonwi.gov with any questions. 

 


